MacNeil, Jami

From: Kyle M Swan <kylemswan@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 27, 2021 9:35 AM

To: Imaclellanruf@roklandmaine.gov; bdorr@rocklandmaine.gov; Nate Davis;
eglaser@rocklandmaine.gov; saustin@rocklandmaine.gov; MacNeil, Jami

Subject: Safe Harbor Marinas

Attachments: Safe Harbor Marinas Letter.docx

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Attached please find a new letter for your consideration. | sent an email yesterday in haste and it was
the draft! Please replace that email with the attached letter.

Thank you,

Kyle M Swan



